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Yoimoji - Scoop

Next week’s Yoimoji will be Scoop, 

the Curious Dog. Please send your 

teachers examples of how your 

children have been curious at 

home so that we can feature them 

in next week’s newsletter.

Birthdays This Week

Happy birthday to Zackary R & Callum H who would usually have celebrated in Assembly 

with us.

This Week
Message from Helen: It has been wonderful to welcome so many of our 

pupils back into school since half term and to witness their pleasure at 

seeing their friends and staff. Our pods are now all full and we do not 

have the capacity to open any more. While I know that we have had some 

requests this last week that we are trying our best to accommodate, it 

will not be possible for us to take any more children this term. Teachers 

will continue to support pupils at home and at school until the end of term 

and come September we are all very much looking forward to the school 

being fully open, guidance permitting. Thank you for all you are doing to 

support our pupils and if there is anything we can do to continue to 

support you, please do not hesitate to be in touch.  

Virtual Sports Day: We are planning a Virtual Sports Day for next week. 

You can find out how to join in on our website here:

www.queenelizabeth2.w-

sussex.sch.uk/website/virtual_sports_day_2020/489351 

School Nursing Feedback Form: Steph, our school nurse, has asked 

parents to complete a feedback form, which is attached to this 

newsletter.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Emily G, Palms: picking her own strawberries, raspberries and gooseberries and making 

delicious homemade jam

http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/virtual_sports_day_2020/489351
http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/virtual_sports_day_2020/489351


Working from Home!

Despite us all not being together, Cedar class have all been working very hard. Jamie 

has made a fantastic sign and sing video at home which we hope to share with you all and 

Amelia has worked hard on cosmic kids yoga. In school we have been working on a 

variety of festivals. The pupils have enjoyed learning about different cultures and 

creating a range of craft and food items. The highlight for Rosie was creating sloths! 

Ella had her Birthday last Friday and had a nice day on the beach to celebrate. 
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